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Hello,
As a father of four young children i would like to let you know that i am opposed to the
 bill before parliament which removes all protections and puts in no safeguards regarding
 abortion. Previously my wife and i lived in Victoria when similar barbaric legislation was
 introduced in the name of freedom of choice.  We were pleased to move to a state where
 life is valued.  Please protect the lives of those that are to young to protect themselves.

Patrick Curran 
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